Greater Jacksonville Association, Inc.
General Membership Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, December 21, 2010

GGJA met on the above date at Jacksonville Elementary School. President Glen Thomas called the meeting to order at 7:40
p.m. Approximately 20 persons were in attendance. Mr. Thomas reported that notice of the meeting had been sent out. He
introduced current and newly-elected 2011 board members.

The minutes of the November 23, 2010 meeting were approved as submitted. Treasurer Doug Oakley reported that as of
November 30 there was a balance of $13,217.85 in the treasury.

For the Cockeysville Precinct of the BCPD, Mr. Thomas reported that there had been garage and car thefts with valuables
stolen in the area. He reminded everyone to be careful to lock doors and windows over the holidays and to be careful of
trash — break down boxes so as not to advertise valuable gifts to potential thieves.

Mr. Thomas noted that the PowerPoint files from MDE’s November 10 meeting on the Exxon spill were posted on
MDE’s website and would soon be posted on GJIA’s website.

Mr. Thomas noted that membership renewals of $12 were due for 2011 and that community plan updates would be
presented early in 2011 for discussion and votes. The upcoming Comprehensive Zoning Map Process will also have to be
addressed in 2011.

Mr. Thomas plans to represent GJA (pursuant to Rule 8) at Board of appeals zoning hearing on January 18 regarding an
illegal carport on Jarrettsville Pike.

Mr. Thomas reminded everyone that there are many new elected officials that GJA will have to work with in the coming
year.

There being no other business the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.
The next meeting will be on January 18, 2011.

Respectfully submitted,
Betsy Lehmann, Secretary



